
The Second Annual 
Pacific Northwest 

Objectivist Conference 
March 25-27, 1994 

at 
Alderbrook Inn on Hood Canal 

Union, Washington 

Dear Conferee: 

I would like to invite you to the second annual Pacific Northwest Objectivist Conference. Our first 
conference held in March of 1993 was a tremendous success. A success not only in attendance numbers and 
excellent speaker presentations, but also in the intimate "retreat" atmosphere and excellent dining at the rustic 
Alderbrook Inn. 

PNWOC is designed to be an intensive weekend. offering the conferee a selection of courses and lectures 
that provide not only a better understanding of the world around us from an Objectivist viewpoint, but a chance 
to learn directly from three excellent and well-known Objectivist speakers. 

PNWOC is an affordable, educational weekend, offering each attendee over 17 hours of courses, lectures 
and extended question and answer sessions over three days. In addition to the courses and lectures, PNWOC 
will afford you the opportunity to meet other like-minded people from not only the Pacific Northwest, but from 
other parts of the world as well. Alderbrook Inn is within easy driving distance from the metropolitan areas of 
Puget Sound, allowing locals to commute, yet puts you in the midst of over 525 wooded acres on the shore of 
Hood Canal, with an exquisite view of the Olympic Mountains. If you are a student on limited funds and would 
like to attend, please contact me by telephone. Unfortunately, lodging rates have changed from last years 
conference, but we are still doing all we can to hold the price down. Conference rates reflect only those 
increases. 

This conference is privately funded and organized by Dr. Cliff Lasnetske and myself for the enjoyment of 
ourselves and the paid attendees. It is our intent to offer an exceptional value at an affordable price. PNWOC 
supports, but is not affiliated with the Ayn Rand Institute. 

Best of premises, 

Pamela L. Benson, Manager 
Pacific Northwest Objectivist Conference 
Post Office Box 4315 
South Colby, WA 98384-0315 
Voice: (206) 876-5868 
Fax: (206) 876-2902 
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